
MALMESBURY 
PARK NEWSLETTER 

ISSUE 33 20.06.2025 

A Visit from the Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra! 

Last week, we were lucky enough to welcome percussionists from the 
Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra into school. They wowed us with 
their incredible range of instruments and demonstrated how each one is 
played. It was exciting, it was loud — and we absolutely loved it! 

Our nursery children got especially creative, making their own 
improvised drum kits and spending the rest of the morning as mini 
musicians. A real highlight for many was hearing the Harry Potter 
theme magically performed on the glockenspiel.   

A huge thank you to the BSO for inspiring our children through music! 

 
 

As we begin preparations for the new academic year, we would like to inform you that, as in 
previous years, we will be reorganising the classes and creating three new mixed classes for 
next year. 

In the past, we have invited input from families during this process. However, this year we will 
not be seeking parental requests. The decision about how classes are arranged will be based 
on the professional judgement of our teaching staff, who know the children well and will 
thoughtfully organise the classes to ensure the best possible outcomes for all pupils. 

There are a number of reasons why we mix classes each year. These include giving children 
the opportunity to work and learn alongside different peers, helping them to build new 
friendships, and ensuring that each class is balanced and supportive of the needs of all 
learners. 

We understand that this is a change from previous practice, and we appreciate your support. It 
is our responsibility to ensure that every child is placed in a learning environment where they 
feel happy, valued, and are able to thrive both socially and academically. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Mr Forward 

 

Superstars of the Week 13th June 

Summer Fair 

Click this link to volunteer.  It takes a whole community to make these events special so please 
sign up and make this day extra special. 

 
Mr. Forward 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 
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